We are looking for volunteers to help with the Run for Alex, held in Bentleyville on Saturday, June 3. Alexzandra Loos was hit and killed while walking home from (boys) soccer practice.  She was days away from starting 10th grade. Just weeks before, she placed 3rd in the state in the 1600 m run.  The driver had a suspended license, and has since spent time in jail for his actions. The Loos Family started the From Alex With Love foundation, giving out scholarships both in the Bentworth and county wide schools, as well as MANY other philanthropic contributions. 

The race is its' only fundraiser, and has become popular among the established running community as well as the novice.  Three events are held (a 5 mile run, a 2 mile run, and a 1 mile fun walk) to encourage young and old alike to participate.  There are water stations at every mile, music and tons of food and Chinese Auction baskets afterward.  Over 300 volunteers are required to pull off a safe, fun experience for all 800-1,000 participants, plus their families. This small town gets an influx of approximately 2000 people for a few short hours!

We have many holes to fill this year, and would appreciate any contributions your Rotary Club can give.  Two water stations are vacant, requiring 3-4 volunteers each (a great spot for "groups")  We have needs for kitchen help (6:00-11:00 AM, and/or 8:30 AM- 1:30 PM shifts). We need Parking lot attendants to help with set up, handing out waters, garbage removal, and tear down. We need two "responsible adults" who to assist with traffic control at one of our 21 road closures.  

Those who sign up online receive a thank you t-shirt and complimentary auction tickets! (Plus a chance to see how very special Alex was to all who knew her). 

ANY HELP WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED! Volunteers may contact me at this email, by phone or text, and sign up online. I can give further instruction and job descriptions from there. 



https://runsignup.com/Race/PA/Bentleyville/SarrisCandiesRunforAlex



click on VOLUNTEER

TELL YOUR FRIENDS!!

We look forward to seeing you soon!
On behalf of the Loos Family,

Holly Sethman, Volunteer Coordinator
724-747-3487
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